
 
 

NEWSLETTER #8 
6 AUG 2020 

 
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 

 
Baking Support Coordinator Needed 
St Martins PTA needs someone to help coordinate our meals and baking support system. 
Baking support is provided to families with critical and ongoing illnesses. This service 
opportunity involves maintaining the databases with our volunteers' details, and organising 
the meals/baking schedules when the need arises.  
 
This is a rewarding and important job that strengthens our school community and echoes our 
school values. This is not a job that is needed very often so it will be low commitment.  
 
If this sounds like something you could do, or for additional details, please contact Angela 
Tiller on: ​to_ange@hotmail.com  
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/


Fun Fiesta News 

Fun fair activities at the Fiesta!...and ​sponsorship request 
Our planning is progressing and we have now decided upon some fantastic fun activities to 
be included! …From bouncy castles for the littlies, to obstacle courses for the older kids to 
CRAZY bikes for all ages…and a dunk tank for ….. Mr Mouat?? !!! 
 
We’d love the help of your business or workplace to cover the cost of these activities (and 
therefore freeing up funds raised to support the school)  It could be the whole activity or a 
contribution towards the activity – we’d be happy either way, and happy to let everyone know 
about your support! 
 
Hire Costs range from $150 to $540 ….. 
Please contact Jo at fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz if you are keen to sponsor 
 
Please see pictures below for more information. 
 

 

 
 



 

 
S’Mart Community (PTA) Meeting 
The Next Meeting is in Week 9 
Monday 14 September 2020 at 7.30pm 
 
 
 

The S’Mart Community is on Facebook! 
Like and Share our page here: ​https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/


 
 

 



****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to receive 
email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 


